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Dear Parents 
 
We are really happy to announce that our children have been working 
hard drawing a self –portrait which is being used to produce a fantastic 
school tea-towel. 
 
These will be available to buy and orders are now being taken. The cost 
will be £3.50 each or £3 each for 2 or more. 
 
Completed order forms, together with payment, need to be returned 
to school please no later than Wednesday 14th March.   
 
On behalf of the Friends of St Gabriel’s School we thank you all for your 
continued support with our fundraising ideas and we hope you look 
forward to receiving this lovely keepsake, which will be distributed to you 
hopefully before the Easter holidays. ☺ 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sandra Hilliard 
Friends Member 
 
(P.S. Please look at the school notice board in the school yard for an 
example of how the tea towel will look.) 
……………………………………………………………………………… 
 

St Gabriel’s Tea Towel Order 
 
I would like to order ………… (number) tea towel/s  at a total cost of ……………..   
                                  
(£3.50 for one or £3 each for 2 or more) 
 
Childs Name …………………………………………………..…………………….  Year ………… 
 

(Please make cheques payable to ‘The Friends of St Gabriel’s School’) 


